South Denver Obstetrics & Gynecology

Routine Service Waiver

Dear Patient,

Please be advised that any service classified as routine will be billed to insurance as such. If your insurance does not include routine benefits you will be expected to pay the balance in full today or within 30 days of notification from our office that the bill is your responsibility.

We cannot bill your visit any other way when you schedule an annual exam or have any service classified as routine, to do so is fraudulent.

By signing, you acknowledge that you accept full responsibility for the charges should your insurance not cover these services.

Thank you for your understanding,
The providers of South Denver OB-GYN
Print name
Patient's signature
Date